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Pres Jim welcomed several guests to the meeting Wednesday, Ben Andrew, Blainey 

Little, Wendy French, Claude Boulenaz and  Melodie Birrell (Standby  Critical 

Postvention)  

Wendy French from Launceston spoke on the need for communities to set up Standby 

Critical Postvention linkages to help members of a community that have suffered a 

traumatic event such as suicide of a family member, the support  they need to get 

through a very difficult time.  

See pg 2 

WENDY FRENCH—GUEST SPEAKER 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org


Wendy and Claude will be running a workshop on the topic at the 

Bunbury Power Boat Club hall on : 

Thursday, August 21st from 9 am  to 3:30pm.6:30 – 8:30pm. The aim is to 

develop a plan and procedures for the wider community to be put into 

action once a traumatic event affecting a member of the community 

occurs. The idea is that all those likely to be involved in providing support 

will be aware of the plan and their responsibilities within it.  

Wendy said without a planned response it sometimes happens that 

nothing is done because everyone thought that some one else was 

handling the issue. 

To be part of this workshop or know others who can provide personal 

input/experience, get in touch with Wendy or Claude on 0439 665 864 to 

register your attendance.  

On Friday 22nd August at the Power Boat Club from 6:30pm to 8:00pm an 

information session on local community support for those bereaved by  

suicide.  Please register your attendance in advance by contacting Wendy 

or Claude on 0439 665 864. Light supper will be provided. 

GUEST SPEAKER WENDY ON 

CRITICAL POSTEVENTION RESPONSE 

Bruce Lynch introduced his three guests, all office bearers of the 

Bunbury Men’s Shed group who will run the Men’s Shed once it is 

complete. 

Bill Martin: President 

Tom Smith: Shed supervisor 

Neville Coxall: Co-ordinator and Assets manager. 

 

The last 2 weeks have seen good progress on construction of the Shed, 

i.e. walls and ceiling insulated, Colorbond sheets on the exterior and 

fitting of windows. Steel frames for an office and toilets will be erected 

next week  

Tom Smith told us that MS-BY has 34 paid up members already with 

many more interested so expects on every day each week there will be 

2 x ½ day sessions catering for woodwork, engineering, computer 

operation education etc. Tom said eventually there will several MS in 

Bunbury. 

Tom invited anyone interested to the By MS meeting on Thursday, 

August 21st , 6pm at Thomo’s Community garden. Reps from 

Donnybrook and Leschenault MS will be presenting talks  

REPORT—MEN’S SHED 

Turk Ellis told of his experiences at age 24 

in a National Service camp when a roll of 

the dice meant you could be on your way 

to the war in Vietnam.  Turk put up his 

hand to fill an officer role and soon found 

himself heading a team of 66 trainee 

soldiers carrying out a mock attack on a 

Vietnamese village. It was during this 

exercise he discovered the meaning of 

responsibility and his guiding principle 

that if he says he will do something he 

does it. Turk suggests today’s leaders 

should follow this advice. 

Two Minute Talk 

Its getting serious.  

Brian Castieau is the first member to fall 

foul of the “no registration—no meal” 

policy. 

Brian did not even get bread with his water 

REGISTER FOR MEAL 



August and September will be warm enough to start striking cuttings of plants for sale at the 2015 Children’s Fair.  

If every member can raise 10 quality plants, we could have 500+ plants X $10 = $5000. 

The aim this year will be to raise top quality plants that people really want to buy. Last year many plants were discarded at 

the end of the day. Lets raise plants that customers want. Good sellers listed below. 

Frangipani: Pink or traditional cream colours are popular. Take cuttings 30-40 cm long from tip of branch. 

Avinca: Too early yet.  Should be OK from mid October. 

Pelargoniums or geraniums: Very easy. Aim to get them 30cm to 50 cm by February, they sell well if in flower. 

Philodendron: Take cuttings from ones with variegated leaf colours. 

Ferns: Any of the more showy ferns sell well. 

PLANT NOW FOR CHILDREN’S FAIR 2015 





Members Duties 20th August 27th August 

Host and Grace Stewart Binnie  

Properties Anita de Wet  

Properties Clint Hyne  

Reception Brian Castieau  

Reception Dean Freeman  

Introduction Morris Johnston  

Thanks David Keyser  

Ticket sales Glenys McDonald  

Fines Sandro Agrizzi  

Raffle spinner Ray Jordan  

Member’s speaking   

Graham Harvey. Former Rotarian (Boulder and 

South Bunbury) 

Speaking about Bunbury Community Radio and its 

plans to get a licence, along with the funding 

required to make this possible. 

SPEAKER 20TH AUGUST 

RYLA: Rotary Beach Party Dinner. 

 Thursday 22nd January 2015. 

 6pm for 6:30 pm 

 Baptist Serpentine Camping Centre 

 22 Transit Road, Jarrahdale. 

 $30 per person. 

 RSVP: Ron 0448172599  or   vmildr@arach.net.au 

Volunteers for ANZAC Albany 27th October to 4th November. 

 Anzac Albany’s volunteer program is supported by  RAC. 

 See:  www.anzacalbany.com.au/participate 

District 9465 Rotary Conference 

 20th to 22nd March 2015 

 See: www.amazingalbany.com to plan your visit. 

World Polio Day. 

 24th October 2014. 

 See: www.endpolionow.org 
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